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The Friendly Sons of St. Patrick

Blessing of the Tri-colors Committee

Dear Friends and Members of the Friendly Sons of Saint Patrick:

The 36th anniversary of the Annual Blessing of the Tri-Colors will be held on 
Sunday, February 25, 2018 at Notre Dame of Mt. Carmel in Cedar Knolls.  Come join us communally in our traditional celebration of our faith and commitment to our beliefs and our Irish heritage.  Our service will begin at 2:30 PM and will include readings, a guest speaker, songs and bagpipes.

This year’s service will be followed by the traditional marching of the Tri-Colors to H2Ocean for a reception with food, Irish music, cocktails, gifts and the President’s remarks (which, hopefully, will be brief).  This event is a revisting of the club’s inception and is the major highlight in the Friendly Sons Event Calendar.

To make your reservation please complete the form below and return it to the address below by February 15th, 2018 or bring it to the January or February meeting.

Ed Rowe, Chairman

33 Forest Drive
Succasunna, NJ 07876

===========================================================

Blessing of Tri-Colors, February 25, 2018
Cost:  $65.00
Name:  
_____________________________
Phone: ____________________

Address:
_________________________________________________________

Guests:
_________________________________________________________

Amount Enclosed:
_______________

           

· Credit Card  

· Cash

· Check      

                        Check Number___________________

In order to be listed in the Program we need your reservation by February 15th, 2018
